
Immunization Requirements for 2018–19 

For the 2018-19 school year, Missouri requires all 8th, 9th and 10th grade students to have one 
dose of MCV (meningococcal vaccine) and all 12th grade students to have two doses of MCV 
(unless the first dose was given after age 16). In addition, all 7th and 8th grade students must 
have documented two doses of Varicella (chicken pox vaccine). Per state law, documentation of 
up-to-date immunization status, including month, day, and year, must be on file with the school 
prior to attendance.  Students will be excluded if non-compliant. 

If you are unsure as to your child’s immunization status, please contact his/her physician for 
further clarification, documentation, and/or to schedule an appointment. Immunizations may also 
be obtained at select pharmacies, urgent care clinics, and your local health department, but we 
recommend you call ahead to confirm vaccine availability. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions regarding these requirements, please do not 
hesitate to contact Sue Haverstick, health services coordinator. 
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